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Minutes

I. The meeting was called to order at 1:08 p.m.

II. Sub-Committee Members Present:  Gary Rosato, John Chiappetta, Tanya Rahn, Diane Rossiter, Nancy Meehan, Kristy Macoy, Sheila Ferrara, Molly Farrell, Eric Therriault, Anna Cutaia Leonard, Ellin Smith, Jenny Gillis, Analiese Paik, Debbie Reynolds, Kristine Andres and Katie Augustyn.

III. The Committee reviewed and approved the minutes from the previous meeting. 

IV. Subcommittee #1 (Examine models of gifted programs) provided an update on their findings thus far.  Models from Weston and Darien were shared.  Information regarding identification processes and criteria, delivery models, units of study and funding were some of the areas shared.  Additional information about Westport and Greenwich will be shared at a future meeting.  A SEPTA representative on the Committee encouraged the group to explore alternative forms of assessment in order to capture twice exceptional students.  

V. Subcommittee #2  (Review goals of current programs) provided an update on their work.  A chart that was shared at the previous meeting was once again reviewed.  Some questions and answers were exchanged regarding grade-level specific inquiries in gifted education.  A recommendation was made for an evaluation of the removal of leveling at the middle school level.  A request was made for an understanding of the middle school account expenditures.  This will be placed on the next meeting agenda. 

VI. Time ran short to discuss agenda items #V Update of progress: Subcommittee #3 – Review the identification process,  #VI Update of progress: Subcommittee #4 – Review research regarding multiple intelligences and  #VII Next Steps—Develop actionable items for next meeting .  These items will be forwarded to the next meeting agenda.  
VII. The next meeting will be held on Monday, February 22 at 7:00 p.m. in the Board of Education Conference Room.  

VIII. The meeting was adjourned at 3:13 p.m.  
